CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT OF LIMERICK

19TH OCTOBER, 2020

• Letters dated 2nd and 5th October, 2020 from the Office of the Taoiseach in reply to Notice of Motion from Members calling on the Government to bring forward legislation requiring all employers by law to make provision for paid sick leave and to amend the Parental Leave Act 1998 with a new provision to allow an employee who is the parent or adoptive parent of a child to avail of force majeure leave.



2nd October 2020

Mr. James Clune
Meetings Administrator
Limerick City & County Council
Corporate Headquarters
Merchants Quay
Limerick



Dear Mr. Clune,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 22nd September 2020 to the Taoiseach, Micheál Martin T.D.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the Minister for Social Protection, Heather Humphreys T.D., for attention.

Yours sincerely,

Vary Timmins

Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

E-mail: taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie



5th October 2020

Mr. James Clune Meetings Administrator Limerick City and County Council Corporate Headquarters Merchants Quay Co. Limerick



Dear Mr.Clune,

Further to your letter of the 22nd September 2020 to the Taoiseach Micheál Martin T.D., a copy of your correspondence has also been forwarded to the Minister for Justice, Helen McEntee T.D., for attention.

Yours sincerely,

ary Timmins

Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

Email: taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie